
Emergency Response Improvement Efforts
Pipeline operators are working together to improve pipeline 
emergency response capabilities. The API-AOPL Emergency 
Response Team (ERT) is made up of emergency response managers 
and personnel from a broad cross section of major North 
American liquids pipeline operators. Through the ERT, pipeline 
operators are:
1)	 Listening to and learning from first responders on how to 

improve emergency response capabilities
2)	 Reaching out to first responders in the fire, law enforcement 

and emergency communities with pipeline specific information
3)	 Improving pipeline operator capabilities through new 

emergency response recommended practices, 
4)	 Assisting first responders with free, online pipeline emergency 

response training.

Learn the techniques and skills to best 
address a hazardous liquid or natural gas 
pipeline incident
•	 New “Best in Class” online training
•	 FREE OF CHARGE to first responders
•	 Awareness, Operations and Technician level courses using the 

well-respected National Association of State Fire Marshals’ 
“Pipeline Emergencies” Program

•	 The Training Portal is among the many initiatives API/AOPL is 
introducing to enhance effective response to pipeline incidents

PIPELINE EMERGENCY TRAINING PORTAL

FREE OF CHARGE
to first responders

Access the training at:
http://pipelines.training

For additional information about 
the Training Portal or the many 
other API/AOPL initiatives, visit
www.aopl.org/emergencyresponse
or contact:
emergencyresponse@api.org


